
 
 
 

CITY OF SAN DIEGO - 1222 FIRST AVE., M.S. 501, SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Date: Feb. 17, 2023 
 
Subject: Presidents’ Day Office Closure 

______________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Development Services Department (DSD) will be closed for business on Monday, Feb. 
20, 2023, in observance of Presidents’ Day. Regular business hours will resume the day 
after the closure.  
 
During the closure, customers can continue to use online services, including applying for 
permits, scheduling inspections or requesting code enforcement investigations — among 
other services — by visiting sandiego.gov/DSD. 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and ask that you plan accordingly. 
 
What are the current processing times?  
You can now check on permit processing timelines for intake and issuing a permit. 
 
Email Updates 
Visit sandiego.gov/dsd-email to get the latest news and updates straight from DSD. 

http://www.sandiego.gov/dsd
https://www.sandiego.gov/development-services/permits/timeline
http://www.sandiego.gov/dsd-email

